

AMBASSADOR OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA ATHENS, GREECE

September 21, 2018

Mr. David Saltiel
President
Central Board of Jewish Communities in Greece
36 Voulis Street
105 57 Athens

Dear David:

The entire Embassy community joins me in expressing the deep sorrow from the loss of Moses Konstantinis, loyal friend of the United States. He was an esteemed professional and a wonderful person. His strong spirit and personality will be sorely missed.

May his memory be a blessing.

Sincerely,

Geoffrey Pyatt